

Dear Parents,

This Friday, the children will be taking books out of the library to bring home. The children get to choose their own books for you to read together throughout the week. In giving the children the choice to pick their own book, we hope this will encourage them to become more interested in reading with you at home, as well as in school.



The books they will be choosing are a little harder than the books they read with us in the class room, but when you're reading together with your child, still try to encourage them to read some of the words themselves.

The books need to be brought back each **Friday**, so the children can exchange them for a new one. However if the books are not returned each week, we will unfortunately not be able to let them take out another book until the current book is brought back into school.

Yours sincerely

Mr Foster

Class Teacher